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From: Ties Boerma To: Paul Cheung, Director
Statistics Division/DESA

Our o’ Your ref.

Subject:

Dear Paul

T am referring to your |etter of October 25 2005. The WHO supports the principlss and related
good practices for intemational statistics, ag endorsed by the Committee for the Coordination of
Statistical Activities. In my capacity as the Director of the Department of Measu-ement and
Health Information Systems of the Evidence and Information for Health Policy ¢ luster (MHI/ETP)
I wish ‘0 express my professional commitment to apply these principles and practices in the

work of the MHL/EIP, {o the extent possible, within the eurrent rules and other aciministrative
proced rres within the ‘World Health Organization.

Best regards.

Yours sincersly,

ST

Ties Boerma

Director

Measurement and Health Injormation
Systems
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